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M&G plc receives regulatory approval for acquisition of Sandringham
Financial Partners

M&G plc confirms that it has received regulatory approval for its acquisition of Independent
Financial Adviser Sandringham Financial Partners first announced in August 2021.

Huddersfield-based Sandringham is a fast-growing provider of independent financial advice in the
UK. It has over 180 IFA Partners and advises on assets of more than £2.5 billion for over 10,000
clients. Sandringham will retain its respected brand and will sit within M&G’s Wealth division
alongside M&G Wealth’s existing advice, platform and investmentbusinesses.

M&G plc is an international savings and investments business, managing money for around 5
million retail customers and more than 800 institutional clients in 28 markets. As at 30 June 2021, it
had £370 billion of assets under management and administration.
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About M&G plc

M&G plc is an international savings and investments business, managing money for around 5
million retail customers and more than 800 institutional clients in 28 markets. As at 30 June 2021,
we had £370 billion of assets under managementand administration.

With a heritage dating back more than 170 years, M&G plc has a long history of innovation in
savings and investments, combining asset managementand insurance expertise to offera wide
range of solutions. We serve our savings and insurance customers underthe Prudential brand in
the UK and Europe and for asset management in South Africa, and under the M&G Investments
brand for asset management clients globally.

M&G plc, Incorporated and registered in England and Wales. Registered office: 10 Fenchurch Avenue, London EC3M 5AG. Registered number 11444019. M&G plc is a holding company, some of
whose subsidiaries are authorised and regulated, as applicable, by the Prudential Regulation Authority and the Financial Conduct Authority. The Prudential Regulation Authority and the Financial
Conduct Authority replaced the Financial Services Authority on 1 April 2013.



